
CAUTION 
PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY 

HARMFUL ALGAL BLOOM PRESENT 

Waterbody Unsafe for 
People and Pets 

Do not swim. 

Do not swallow water. 

Keep animals away. 

Rinse off after contact with water. 

 For general questions about cyanobacteria, contact 
the Massachusetts Department of Public Health:   

617-624-5757
www.mass.gov/dph/algae 

For questions about the advisory at this 
waterbody contact: 

Queen Sewell Pond, Buzzards Bay
October 4, 2023


